
 
 

PUBLIC 
NOTICE 

 
 
THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS WILL HOLD SPECIAL MEETINGS:  
      

WHEN: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 
                        Thursday, July 6, 2017 
TIME: 6:00 P.M. 
WHERE: 2775 Garrison Avenue 
                         

 
The Regular Commission Meeting of June 20, 2017 has been cancelled.  Also, the regularly 
scheduled Meeting for July 4, 2017, has been cancelled and rescheduled for July 6, 2017, 
due to the 4th of July Holiday.  

 
                          

 
All persons are invited to attend these meetings.  Any person who decides to appeal any 
decision made by the Commission with respect to any matter considered at said meeting 
will need a record of the proceedings, and for such purpose may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and 
evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.  The Board of the City Commission of the 
City of Port St. Joe, Florida will not provide a verbatim record of this meeting. 

 
 
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT, persons 
needing special accommodations to participate in this proceedings should contact Charlotte M. 
Pierce, City Clerk, City of Port St. Joe, at City Hall, Telephone No. 850/229-8261. 
       
          THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE 
 
 
 
             
                 Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk 
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